

FAX to Dr Kevin McGovern. Portland, OR From: RE: recommendation for 1. 11mg, OFM March 10, 2001

COPY

Dear Dr. McGovern,

I was away at a provincials' meeting in Wisconsin when you called. I certainly want to keep you informed about what is happening with the case. I sent the recommendations to Bro. Tom Thing and spoke with him about them. He was definitely crestfallen. He will be meeting with the vicar provincial and myself at our board meeting in Phoenix, AZ this coming Monday. I informed him that he has sixty days to terminate the position he now has.

I will be calling or faxing you shortly with the results of the meeting. Thank you so very much for your advice in flus case.

Sincerely,